
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
18th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In previous years, we have made a request to parents that a voluntary contribution be made to Design and 
Technology subjects.  This policy has been approved by the School Governors.  The contributions will be 
used towards paying for some of the materials used in lessons. 
 
Families affected by the cost of living crisis are not expected to make a contribution.  
 
We obviously hope that all parents who can, will make a contribution.  The amounts requested for the whole 
year are as follows:  
 
Year 7  Year 8  Year 9  Year 10  Year 11  Year 12  Year 13 
£10.00  £10.00  £10.00  £10.00  £10.00  £20.00  £20.00 
 
 
The contributions requested from KS4 and KS5 are for single subjects, those from Years 7,8 and 9 are for all 
areas in Design and Technology.  
 
Contributions should be made using ParentPay.  
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss Gordon  
Head of Design and Technology 
 
 
 


